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Dear Ben 
 

TARUGA GOLD LIMITED - TRADING HALT REQUEST 
 
The Directors of Taruga Gold Limited (ASX Code: TAR) (Company) hereby request 
a trading halt of the Company’s securities. 
 
The trading halt is requested until an announcement is made to the market with 
respect to a proposed material disposal by the Company.   
 
This announcement is expected to be made before the commencement of trading 
on Friday 8 April 2016. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be 
granted. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Smith 
Director & Company Secretary 
Taruga Gold Limited 
+61 (8) 9486 4036     
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